
 

Memorandum 

 
To:   Well File 

   

From:  Mark Weems, P.E. 

                        Regional Engineer - SW Colorado 

  

Date:  7/06/2015 

    

Subject: Note to File  

 

 

This project should have never been included in the PRAW Program.  It was later learned 

during the MIRU operations to plug the well that the contractor and the COGCC project 

manager determined that the Chapman #1 had actually been previously plugged by the 

operator and the well identified for plugging by previous inspections was in actuality a 

water well.   

 


